CORRESPONDENCE
8/2/2017
DOCUMENT NO. 06496-2017

Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 10:51 AM
To: 'SHIRLFOSSA@aol.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: water rate increase

Good morning Ms. Fossa,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brandy Butler

Commission Deputy Clerk I
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Phone: (850) 413-7123

From: SHIRLFOSSA@aol.com [mailto:SHIRLFOSSA@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 10:27 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Re: water rate increase

| am writing to express my outrage at the unfair rate increase for Seminole County residents.

| am aware that there are some wealthy residents in Seminole County that may not be adversely
affected by this increase, but, there are many, many senior citizens who are not wealthy and will be
adversely affected by this increase. | already cannot water my grass and depend on rain, but have cut
done on clothes washing to conserve. When | watered my grass, the bill was over $100 a month. |
had to choose between my medications and water. | chose medications. Please don't punish me
further because some can afford it.

Shirley Fossa,
Unincorporated Seminole County





